
 

 

Seonghwa Ceremony for Soon-Ja Kim on February 26, 2018 
 
Michael Balcomb 
February 20, 2018 
 
Von: European Office 
 
Dear Brothers and Sisters, 
 
Our beloved wife and mother, your beloved sister Soon-Ja (So-Young) Kim passed away on February 17, 
2018. To say farewell and celebrate her life, we would hereby like to invite you to her Seong-Hwa 
ceremony, which will take place on Monday, February 26, 2018. 
 
The program will be as follows: 
 

09:30 AM – Arrival at the seminar center Neumühle, Bad Camberg 
 
10:00 AM – Seong-Hwa Ceremony 
 
01:00 PM – Funeral at the Cemetery Königstein (Limburger Str. 46-48, 61462 Königstein. The 
cemetery is located on the right shortly after entering Königstein) 
 
02:30 PM – Lunch followed by testimonials at the seminar center Neumühle 

 
Please indicate your participation and overnight accommodation needs, if any, by filling out this form: 
goo.gl/forms/f34q5X3BViSIFBIm1. 
 
Dress code: we kindly ask ladies to wear white or bright dresses and gents to wear dark (but not black; 
dark blue if possible) suits with white or bright shirts and white or bright ties. 
 
Should you have questions regarding the program and the ceremony please contact Sung-Duk Kim (Email 
seonghwa@ gmx.de or mobile +49 171 1775921). For floral contributions please contact directly the 
florist – they are involved in the preparation of the ceremony (Mr. Peuser, www,blumen-goebel.de/). 
 
We want to express our gratitude for all the loving prayers, messages and calls.  We would be honored 
and happy to celebrate the Seong-Hwa ceremony with you. 
 
Best regards, 
 
The Kim Family 
 
 
How to get there 

Neumühle, 65510 Hünstetten-Beuerbach (close to Bad Camberg) 
Autobahn A3; Exit at Bad Camberg 
Then in direction Aarbergen (roundabout) 
Follow the road through the forest 
After 3km, sharp right turn onto a (gravel) path 
Speed limit 10! You will reach Neumühle after 600m 


